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Andrea Gyger

From: cathy smoorenburg 

Sent: Monday, July 13, 2015 11:27 AM

To: SoS Rulemaking

Subject: Internet Voting 

Dear Secretary Williams,  

 

Please, no Internet voting. 

 

My son who is a big gamer thinks internet voting is ridiculous unsafe.   

 

“The  Colorado Republican Party, the Libertarian Party of Colorado, Common Cause and Verified Voting have 

all opposed the Secretary William's email voting policy.”  

 

I request that you “permit email and web-based voting only in extenuating hardship circumstances where no 

postal mail is available. “ 

 

Thank you, 

 

Marcia Smoorenburg 

 

Republican voter  




